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Heckler & Koch wins Belgian Customs tender

In May 2022, the tender for a new pistol armament of the Belgian customs was published.

In addition to Heckler & Koch, there were other competitors, against which the SFP9 TR from
Heckler & Koch was able to prevail in the end. The previous service pistol carried by Belgian
Customs was the FN High Power.

A first tranche of service pistols is expected to be delivered in September 2023.

Heckler & Koch is pleased about the order to support security forces in Europe with the best
products for their work.
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